SGA Exec. Meeting 9/5/25

Attendance:

Cierra Covington - present
Daisy Singletary - present
Meredith Fisher - present
Vanna Do - present
Coty Lovelady - present
Isabella Pews - present

Budget

- Members discussed that the budget is in a good place in terms for professional series Professional Series
 - Professional series talk was moved to 9/22/25, inviting nursing students and medicine students, registration is capped at 70 students
 - Students will receive email today with details to sign up

Blood Drive

- Planning to call blood drive today to plan details on date
- Vanna Do was asked to email school of nursing if they would be interested in co-hosting the blood drive
- Idea for trunk or treat for each department or table decorating contest by the blood drive truck
- Idea to have a voting box for participants
- Hoping to plan from 3pm-6pm on 10/22/25

HOSA

- Bringing highschoolers to campus for a day
- SGA members will be emailed for participation details 10/15/25

Fetal alcohol syndrome social media campaign

- Asked SGA to create social media videos
- Videos will consist of students dancing to music and tagging SGA

Event feedback survey

- Members discussed providing a survey to students after each event for feedback

Shirts

- Planning to provide shirts for all SGA members
- Design is still in process

SGA website

- Members plan to update the website with photos

Support Shelf

- We can begin stalking the shelves and have it open from 8-5
- Members discussed planning to furnish room and painting the room
- Members discussed prioritizing purchasing food for the shelves prior to furnishing the room
- Members discussed the budget for food purchasing is around \$5,000
- Members discussed providing a survey to students for pantry and hygiene item ideas
- Members plan to discuss with Yudi for obtaining card for purchasing
- Members discussed having an optional food drive for each department when support shelf opens
- Members discussed eventually obtaining a fridge for perishables

Other

- Members discussed desire to spread the word about SGA to their class
- SGA executive members discussed forming another means of communication via Imessage